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There are many important lessons to be learned during the Pre-Kindergarten year. One of the most important is self-responsibility and self-control. In order to assist our students in developing these skills we will be implementing a positive behavior plan. 

The plan is based on each student’s MONKEY being placed on the tree at the beginning of each new day. The MONKEY will remain in the tree provided the student continues to make good choices. This should be rewarded at home with positive comments and the parent’s choice of reward. 

Should a student make poor choices the student will receive three reminders and redirection of behavior with time to reflect.  If the behavior does not improve the student’s MONKEY will have to jump from the tree for a time-out.  If the student then shows marked improvement throughout the remainder of the day the MONKEY will be returned to the tree with the rest of the class. If the student continues to experience behavior problems a note will be sent home at the end of the day for your information.  We thank you for following up at home in helping to correct the problem. 

Should the student become disruptive, overly aggressive, or disrespectful then a referral will be made to the office and you will receive a phone call.

Thank you for working with us on this important milestone in your child’s development. We will be using several behavior modification techniques to assist your child in reaching their goal of becoming a good classroom citizen.

Sincerely,

Laura Wright

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>
Please sign and return the form below stating that you have read the discipline plan for Mrs. Wright’s Pre-K classroom and accept the plan as stated.
I have read and accept the Discipline Plan as stated for my child _______________________._____________________________________


__________________

         Parent’s or Guardian’s Signature



Date
